
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 3/18/2014 3:59:32 PM

Subject: FW: CON Language

Let's discuss.

From: Paul Patrick [mailto:PaulPatrick@schouse.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2014 3:50 PM
To: Patel, Swati
Subject: CON Language

Swati,

Some weeks (maybe even months) ago you spoke with the Chairman about some revised CON language y'all were 
working on. Can you share what y'all finally came up with? Thanks - Paul 

Paul D. Patrick
Director of State Budget and Finance
Ways and Means Committee
South Carolina House of Representatives
Desk: (803) 734-1538
Mobile: (843) 670-1736
paulpatrick@schouse.gov
http://www.scstatehouse.gov/
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